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Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project 
Santan Canal 9 Construction – SL 3.49 
Imperial Road Closure in Stotonic (D-4) area 
 
The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project (P-MIP) will be temporarily closing Imperial Road 
beginning Monday, October 28, 2019 and ending Wednesday, October 30, 2019.   
 
The road closure will occur on Imperial Road north of Santan Road at Santan Canal 
sub-lateral 3.49L. (see map below)   
 
No detour is planned. However, for traffic safety, cross streets in the area will have 
posted Road Work Ahead signs.   
 
The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project appreciates your patience while the construction 
is in progress. 
 
If you have any questions you may contact: 
Larry Gene, P-MIP Design Engineer, at (520) 562-6746 
Kristina Morago, P-MIP Public Involvement Outreach Specialist, at (520) 562-6718 
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